
HB 644, Support 

Ron Weiss, Fort Washington 

Because HB 644 will help save lives in Maryland, I ask that you join all the safety-minded Marylanders in 
supporting this vital bill 

We all want to feel safe on our roads and get home safely to our families. As a member of the Prince 
George’s County Residential District Speed Monitoring System Citizens Advisory Committee, I know that 
many communities are crying out for residential speed cameras to curb the egregious speeding that risks 
the lives of their loved ones. 

The Prince George’s residential speed camera program is at long last getting started as we roll out new 
accurate speed cameras. Based on the success of these cameras on MD 210, we expect lives will also be 
saved in our residential communities 

All Maryland residents deserve to feel safe. HB 644 will go a long way to make sure they do 

Please support life-saving legislation – HB 644.  

Please feel free to contact me if you would like further information or if I can assist in any way

 


